
 
 

 

 

Local Plan 
From: 
To: 
Subject: Fwd: Local Plan and draft LTP4 OBJECTION 
Date: 17 June 2019 09:04:19 

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Local Plan and draft LTP4 OBJECTION 
From: Geoffrey Conterio 
Sent: Sunday, 16 June 2019 23:12 
To: 
CC: 

My husband and I strongly disagree with and object to this local plan. 
The predicted growth in housing isn't justified. The number of houses proposed are well 
over the government's housing targets and are based on old data. 
The proposed number of houses to be built in South  Warrington will destroy village 
character and landscapes. 
Additional traffic from Langtree Six/56 will mean more noise and air pollution. 
Warrington already has high levels of pollution which affect people's health. 
The infrastructure can't support the additional volume of traffic. The roads and motorways 
in and around Warrington are clogged up on a daily basis and most journeys take longer 
than they should. 
Fiddlers Ferry Power Station will be closing so brownfield will be available to build 
houses on thereby saving the release of vital Greenbelt. 
This plan is not sound or deliverable and should therefore be scrapped. 

Maria and Geoffrey Conterio 




